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August is upon us again.  Just 3 weeks before school gets back in session!  I pray God has given you a wonderful and safe summer.  
We really had a very smooth July and am taking this time to send out a special you to Dori Knobbi and her group of you people!  They did a great job helping with the fair BBQ and then helped with our church service the following morning. They were a great group of youth.
There are many things coming this fall to look forward to such as another Confirmation class, new Sunday school options, adult Sunday school continues, and of course the usual fall activities.  Please pray to see what God has in mind for you to get involved with this great time of year.  Everything is more fun when done with friends!
The doctrines which Wesley emphasized in his sermons and writings are prevenient grace, present personal salvation by faith, the witness of the Spirit, and sanctification. Prevenient grace was the theological underpinning of his belief that all persons were capable of being saved by faith in Christ.
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